[image: ]Dear First Grade Families,
My name is Theresa Williams and I’ve been given the opportunity to work as a student teacher with Mrs. Harvard in your son/daughter classroom this year. This opportunity is special to me because I too went to Gerber Elementary as a child and I’m very excited in being a part of your Childs learning experience for the next fifth teen weeks.   






About Me
I’m very active in the community and do lot of volunteer work in my free time.
I love the outdoors, bike riding, roller blading, camping, or just walking a nature trail and enjoying the scenery.
I love to read and a few of my favorite children authors are Dr. Seuss and Beverly Clearly.
I have one daughter her name is Tamerra, she’s 11 and in the 6th grade. 
I also love to cook and travel, one of my favorite destinations so far was Niagara Falls.    


Educational Background
I graduated from Henry Ford Community College with my Associates degree in Pre- Elementary Education and I’m currently seeking my Bachelors in Elementary Education at The University of Michigan Dearborn. I’ve always loved working with children therefore I believe I was destined to become a teacher. I’m hands on person so I will incorporate that into my teaching style to ensure your child gets everything he/she needs to be successful in first grade. I look forward to meeting you during parent teacher conference and if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. Email is the best way to reach me: Theresawilliams1928@hotmail.com 
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“Tell me and I forget. Teach me and I remember.

\W] Involve me and I learn.” .

- Benjamin Franklin
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